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Mummy of Nathalie- P1 ixora 

Invigorated, optimistic
about CHIJ's parents'
involvement activities—they
are definitely more than
what I had as an IJ student.
I fully agreed that our
daughters do feel
happiness and pride when
they see their parents in
school, so I'm glad that was
acknowledged. It's also a
good thing that the
calendar had a balance of
Christ-centric and secular
activities.
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The mood at the breakfast was very welcoming. I
told my husband that connecting with the other
parents (who aren't necessarily IJ alumni) was the
best part about it—we all want to make CHIJ a
wonderful experience for our girls. There was a
great mixture of veteran and new IJ parents in the
CPC, but all equally enthusiastic and passionate
about the role of parent volunteers. They gave off
the vibe that there is no help too small.

All in all, I can't wait to start giving back to IJ in this
way! Thanks for the opportunity!


